
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

25

Assembly @

9:00a.m.

Start collecting

PJS and gifts for

Seniors Until Dec

26

Learning Updates

sent home

27

Early Dismissal

1:45 p.m

28

Early Dismissal

1:45 p.m.

House Team

Activity:

Career Day

29

Parent Teacher

interviews

2 3

Grade 4

swimming lessons

1-2 p.m.

4 5

Grade 4

swimming lessons

1-2 p.m.

6

House Team

Activity:

Christmas Attire

Day

9

Matilda

10-12:30 p.m.

(Most classes)

10

Grade 4

swimming lessons

1-2 p.m.

11

Culture Fair

during day

Mingle Jingle

Culture Fair

5:30-7:00 p.m.

12

Grade 4

swimming lessons

1-2 p.m.

13

House Team

Activity:

Dress LIke an Elf

Day



Last day to

collect PJS and

gifts for seniors

16

Assembly @ 9:00

a.m.

17 18

Caroling for

Seniors

19 20

Last day of

school before

Break

Congratulations to our volleyball teams for their successful season. The Grade 6

Boys’ team came first in the district tournament. The Grade 6 Girls’ team played

very well as well. We thank all of our volunteer coaches and referees for their

dedication to our players. We are starting to look for coaches for basketball and

if you have an interest in helping, please contact Ms. Asai at kasai@prn.bc.ca

Our first formal learning update will be coming home on Tuesay, November 26th.

Teachers will be available for meetings on Wednesday, November 27th from

1:45-2:45 p.m. and Thursday, November 28th from 1:45-2:45 p.m. These days are

early dismissal days with students going home early. The buses will run at the early

dismissal time. Teachers will be available on Friday, November 29th from

9:00-3:00 p.m. as well.

Movie Night: The PAC will be sponsoring a family movie night on Friday, December

6th. Doors will open at 5:00 p.m. along with the canteen. The Grinch will begin at

6:00 p.m. Children must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. Feel free to

bring teddies, blankets and chairs.

December is a busy month for house team activities to include ongoing challenges

for the PJ Drive and Gifts for Seniors. Families can drop off PJ’s and gifts for

seniors and place items in the house team boxes located at the library. Last year

we were able to donate over 120 pairs of PJs and pack over 50 gift bags for

seniors. This is our 7th Annual PJ Drive and our 3rd Annual Senior Gift Drive.

Items for seniors can include: socks, hot chocolate mixes, teas or flavoured

coffee, blankets, pjs, slippers, cookies, chocolates, crossword puzzles, word

searches, playing cards, puzzles just to name a few. Early Act does an incredible

job of organizing these activities and encouraging us to all have fun. We will take
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the gift bags to seniors during the last week of school as we go carolling to their

senior complexes.

Our assembly Monday sees a presentation by our Early Act Club to the FSJ

Hospital Foundation. Congratulations to Early Act for raising $1500 for the “Be An

Angel Campaign”. Your volunteer work is commendable as you support worthy

causes in our community.

The weather looks like it will remain very cold over the next week. Please remind

your children to dress appropriately with mitts, hats, coats and boots. As the

temperature rises throughout the day, students may head outside. We remain

inside if the temperature is -15 or colder with or without windchill.

Thank you for being part of our school community.

Kathy Scheck Kim Asai Linda Gibos

Principal Vice Principal Secretary

Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School


